
HELLO SECONDARY SCHOOLS!

To help parents gain a clearer understanding of the options available to
their children after GCSEs, we would be delighted to host an information

coffee morning at your school.
Our team can deliver a short presentation outlining the diverse options
available across our four colleges – Slough & Langley, Windsor, Strode’s,

and BCA – and answer any questions parents may have.
All you need to do, is provide a room and some teas and coffees, and we’ll

do the rest!

To book a coffee morning in for your school, please
email: poonam.sharma@windsor-forest.ac.uk
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